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03 November 2023  

 

Agra Crescent watermain renewal 
 

 

Tēnā koe, 

 

Over the past few days, we have been working on Stage 3, including, pressure testing, chlorination, and 

commissioning of Stage 3. We've also completed Shutdown No. 6 and No. 7 to make the final connections. This 

means that all the pipework for the project has been completed and is now live! 

 

Over the next week, you will see the following happening: 

 

Stage 3 between No.26 Agra Crescent to Nicholson Road:    

• Backfilling trenches.  
• Final paving reinstatement at the Ganges Road intersection.   
• Final asphalt reinstatement in the carrigeway, footpaths and driveways.  
• Final grass reinstatement in the berms.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shutdown 

No.7 

completed  

Shutdown No.6 

completed  
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Traffic  management overview: 

 

As per previous notifications, we are currently working within the Road Closure between No. 28 and No. 38 Agra 

Crescent. As you might have noticed, the majority of the work within this road closure has been completed; 

however, we still need the road closure to remain in place until we reinstate carriageway for the safety of our staff 

and public.  

 

Next week, we will continue to have traffic management in place on Agra Crescent between Ganges Road and 

Nicholson Road, as well as on Ganges Road. Please communicate with our traffic controllers throughout the day as 

we are committed to managing this as best as possible. We acknowledge this ongoing closure is disruptive and 

appreciate everyone's patience. We’re almost there! Our priority is always to look after the health and safety of our 

crew and that of the public. We are working in a busy area and to maintain resident access, we do need diversions so 

we can ensure those in the immediate area can go about their business safely during the day. 

 

Please see below indicative guides of what this traffic management may look like.  
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If you have any questions, please contact me at any time.  

Thomas Innes, CCL Project Manager, E. thomas@ccl.co.nz   P. 022 419 1082 

 

After hours, please call the Wellington City Council Call Centre on 04 499 4444. 

 

For more information on the project visit www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/projects/agra-crescent-renewal/  

 

If you have a complaint, please call 04 912 4470 or email customer@wellingtonwater.co.nz to access our free 

complaints process. If we cannot resolve your complaint, you can contact Utilities Disputes on 0800 22 33 40 or go to 

www.utilitiesdisputes.co.nz. Utilities Disputes is a free and independent service for resolving complaints about 

utilities providers.  Thank you for your patience as we work to improve the city’s infrastructure.  

 

 

Ngā mihi, 
 

Thomas Innes 

CCL Project Manager 

On behalf of Capital Projects Delivery 
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Wellington Water 

 

 

 

View our job status map by visiting our website: www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/resources/maps/job-status-map  

 

 

 

https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/resources/maps/job-status-map

